
 
 

National Service Scheme  
Report on 

“Awareness Rally on Prevention of Dengue in  

College Campus” 
13th October, 2022 

The National Service Scheme unit of SLC organised an Awareness Drive on Prevention 

of Dengue on 13th October, 2022 at 11:00 AM inside the College Premises. More than 12 

Students participated in this awareness rally. 

All NSS volunteers who participated in this rally raised as much Slogans which is 

promoted to prevention from Dengue Mosquitoes. The main objective of this awareness 

rally was to aware students of their safety from Dengue Mosquitoes & Malaria. 

The Rally also aware all students to use of Odomos & wear long-sleeved shirts and long 

pants to control Dengue Mosquito bites. 

This Awareness Rally was also promoted by our Principal Rabi Narayan Kar sir & many 

of our faculty members of  NSS, & some of  Member of  NSS  Mr. Varun Panwar & Mr. 

Ramesh Sir take participate in this Rally. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 


